

Ms Wendy Beggs Directorate of Legal Services 2 Franklin Street BELFAST BT2 8DQ Your Ref: NSCB04/1

NSCW50/1 NSCS071/1

Our Ref: BPC-0117-12

Date: 30th January 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

I refer to your letter dated 25th November 2011 in which you advised that consultant anaesthetists who were working in RBHSC in November 1995 do not know of any practice for monitoring anaesthetic set-up and drug administration at that time.

Please confirm whether any practice presently exists at RBHSC for monitoring anaesthetic set-up and drug administration.

The Inquiry requires this information by 13th February 2012.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen

Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

AS-INQ 305-077-001